
                   

 

Dear Parents/Carers                17th May 2019 

 

We have begun to think of our own Rainbow animal characters who have 

something they don’t want to give away, just like Rainbow Fish. We are 

hoping to write our own stories.  

 

In maths, we looked at one more, one less and tried a tricky 100 square 

jigsaw. Year 2 have also begun to explore pictograms.  

 

We had a look at the continents of Asia, Europe and Africa and some facts 

about them. See if your child can share a fact!  

 

Year 1 Multi Skills Festival – Thursday, 23rd May 

Thank you to everyone for returning the permission slips and contribution for 

the year 1 children to attend this fun festival.  This will be a fun with activities 

like assault course, quick feet, speed bouncing, over and under, target 

zone, bat and ball relay and much more. 

 

School Council – Sandcastle Competition – 29th April to 29th May 

Thanks you to everyone who has entered the competition so far.  We have 

had so many fabulous entries so we have added runner up prizes for each 

year group.  We hope the lovely weather continues through May to allow 

more of you to get out there and have a fun time helping your child to 

create their own sandcastles.  You can submit photos of your creations 

electronically to ovsandcastle@outlook.com.  The School Council will judge 

all entries after half term and prizes will be awarded at the Friday assembly. 

 

Wanted 

If you have any unwanted tea-cups, saucers and teapots please could you 

hand them into the school office for the attention of Mrs Manley. 

 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Two” (see our website for full details) 

 

Diary Dates (don’t forget to check the school website, www.ovschool.co.uk for up to date information) 

 

Mon, 27th to Fri, 31st May – Half term 

Mon, 3rd June – Non Pupil Day 

Return to school – Tuesday, 4th June 

 

We hope you a good weekend. 

 

KS1 Team
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